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   EDUCATION, LEISURE AND HOUSING
   Shapinsay Community School

   Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

   Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

   Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
   Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
   Head teacher: Emma Clements.
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                                                                                                                                                           Monday 11th December 2023
Dear parents / carers,
Staff changes in nursery

We are sad to say that Laura Wishart will be leaving us at the end of term and she will be starting in her new post at Glaitness Nursery early in the New Year.  Alison Meason and Jan Clark will be covering the nursery hours while the post is advertised and Siobhan Diamond remains as Early years support worker. 
We wish Laura every success in her new job and would like to thank her for her work here in Shapinsay Nursery over her time with us. We will miss Laura hugely. 
Bookbug Session

The Bookbug session this Thursday 14th December is in music Room from 1.45pm until 2.45pm. There will be stories, songs and rhymes for babies, toddlers, pre-school children and their families. Everyone is welcome. Alison will be taking the Nursery children along to join in. 
Christmas Lunch

Our Christmas Lunch is on Wednesday 13th December. We won’t be having crackers so invite everyone to wear Christmas hats and Christmas jumpers instead.

Christmas Assembly – Tuesday 19th December
Our Christmas assembly is on Tuesday 19th December in the school hall. Thanks to those who have offered to help already with organizing refreshments afterwards. Please can baking and raffle prizes come into school on Monday 18th or Tuesday 19th December. Please also spread the word that everyone is welcome. 
Baking Thursday 21st December

We plan to do baking with the primary children first thing on Thursday 21st, and we will hopefully be making some Australian recipes (fairy bread, lamingtons and Anzac biscuits). If you are able to come and help with the baking we would really appreciate it, please let us know if you can come in.
Kind regards, 
Emma Clements

Head teacher
